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The food bank served 162 people during the month of May, including 47 
children in 48 households.

The Men's Shed is tentatively planning to resume meeting August 3rd at the 
church. They'll be using current social distancing rules and wearing masks. If 
this changes, we'll let you know. Contact Tim Schneider for more information.  
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